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\ Mewvy Christmas and a Happy and Blessed New Year!
Dear Pastor and Praying friends,

How can we thank you enough for all of your love, prayers, and support throughout another year that
has flown by so quickly. (That sentence is what we opened our Christmas letter with last year and it still
stands just as true now as then so I left it for this year too.) Thank you all so very much!!

Well what a year 2020 has been for all of us. Through it all God has blessed and helped us every step of
the way. My wife and I both got the Covid virus but [ am glad to say the Lord helped us greatly. Even
though we were quite sick for a few days and then very weak for a couple of weeks, we are over it

now! I was concerned about how Sherry would do if she got it, but she did even better than could be
expected. To God be all the glory!

I was able to travel to a couple of other countries early in the year, but due to the Covid lockdowns I have
only been able to travel to Mexico in the last few months. Pray we can get past this as I would really like
to be able to spend some time with some of our other missionaries in the countries that are not allowing
us to visit right now. I realize it could be a while yet before we can get into some of these countries and
we ask that you please pray much for our missionaries that are in these places.

On that note let me say that it has been a great joy to watch the missionaries find new ways to reach the
people they are ministering to, even in times of lockdown. At the same time, by doing this, they have
found they are reaching many people and even countries that they would not have reached any other
way. Also, the hurricanes that have recently hit Honduras one after another have caused a lot of flooding
damage. Due to this, the Rolston and the Trask families especially, have had a great door of opportunity
open to them. Families have sought refuge and these missionaries have been able to provide food and
shelter, but most of all they have been able to share the Gospel and God’s great love with these people.

We are looking forward to continue serving the Lord in the coming year as your missionaries, asking the
Lord to give fruit to your account. If we can ever be of help in any way to you and your church, please
let us know. It would be our honor to come by and do our best to be an encouragement in your missions
program.

Your grateful missionary friends,

Fred and Sherry Kindhart %M A /{ij
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